
Department of Public Safety COVID-19 Update for 3/23/21   
Statewide Inmate Testing Continues   
COVID-19 testing is continuously being conducted statewide at all facilities. The Maui 
Community Correctional Center (MCCC) reports one (1) additional positive inmate case and 
three (3) more inmate recoveries. The total active positive inmate cases drop to three (3) and 
the number of recovered inmates increased to 86. There is one (1) MCCC inmate in the 
hospital.  

Although there are no active cases in any other facilities, mass testing continues with DOH 
assistance. The Oahu Community Correctional center reports one (1) negative inmate test 
result. For more information on PSD’s planning and response efforts to COVID-
19: http://dps.hawaii.gov/blog/2020/03/17/coronavirus-covid-19-information-and-resources/.    

http://dps.hawaii.gov/blog/2020/03/17/coronavirus-covid-19-information-and-resources/

